






(*T. Loudenback, 04/24/2019, https://www.businessinsider.com/what-americans-spend-on-groceries-every-month-2019-4)

New Year’s Resolution:
Did you know that the average 
Phoenician spends $328/month* 
(or $3,936 a year) on groceries. 
This coming 2020, use the Bashas’ 
Community Support Card and in 
a year you can support the Caring 
Corps with upwards of $230!

Support Foothills Caring Corps as you Shop!

AmazonSmile
FCC participates in Amazon’s charitable donation program, 
the AmazonSmile Program. When you sign in with this 
program and select FCC, every time you purchase an 
eligible item on Amazon we receive a portion of the 
purchase price. There is no extra cost to you, the item 
prices are exactly the same and you only have to sign 
up once. To sign up for FCC to receive $$ from your 
purchases go to 

www.smile.amazon.com and 
select Foothills Caring Corps 

as your charity. (Bookmark www.smile.amazon.com to 
make it easier to return to the page for future shopping). 
Any eligible purchase you make on AmazonSmile will 
result in a donation to Foothills Caring Corps! 

Bashas’
Help support Foothills Caring Corps by using 
your Bashas’ Community Support Card. 
Purchase a support card for $20. You receive the 
face value of $20 and FCC receives an additional 
6% bonus from Bashas’. Each time you reload 
your card you receive the full amount of the 
reload and FCC receives an additional 6% bonus 
from each of your purchases. Come to the the 
Caring Corps office and purchasing your $20 
card today!

Fry’s
(We have a NEW 
Fry’s Organization Number FG867) 
Please join the Fry’s Community Rewards 
Program. Shop, use your Fry’s V.I.P. card and 
FCC receives a rebate. For instructions, re-
enrollment or joining, please call the office at 
480.488.1105.

“These Community 
Support Cards make 

great stocking 
stuffers!”



Donate
& claim a tax credit

Charitable Tax Credit
Arizona Taxpayers
Foothills Caring Corps is certified as a Qualifying Charitable 
Organization.  If you are an Arizona taxpayer your donation 

to Foothills Caring Corps will allow you to claim the AZ 
Charitable Tax Credit.

Eligibility and Information
l Your contribution allows you to receive a dollar-for-  
   dollar tax credit ($800 for a married couple, $400 for  
   single taxpayers) against any income tax calculated
   on your Arizona Individual Income Tax Return. 
l  It is not necessary to itemize deductions on your 
   AZ tax return. 
l The Charitable Tax Credit can be claimed in 
    addition to the school tax credits.
l Donate to Foothills Caring Corps by 
    April 15, 2020.

        How to Donate
l Mail: Foothills Caring Corps 
   PO Box 831, Carefree, AZ 85377
l Call: 480.488.1105
l Click: PayPal online at 
    www.FoothillsCaringCorps.com 
l QCO: Use the Qualifying Charitable
  Organization Code 20612 on your
  income tax returns to receive this tax
  credit.

To learn more visit 
www.FoothillsCaringCorps.com or 
www.azdor.gov/TaxCredits.aspx

Foothills Caring Corps, Inc.
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